

Whiteknights Primary School

Fairlawn Green, Shinfield Rise, Reading, Berkshire, RG2 8EP Telephone: 0118 987 2588 admin@whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk www.whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk

@wokingham_knight

Headteacher: Mrs B Reynolds

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We hope you have had a super Christmas break and It is lovely to welcome you and your children back to nursery for Spring 1 term, we are looking forward to more exciting learning opportunities. We are very excited because we will be opening our new outdoor area this term, which will give the children new experiences and opportunities to learn. Thank you to all the parents who have already sent in wellies and puddle suits, which will help protect your child's uniform while using mud sand and water over there.

As a quick reminder, please see below for a list of items your child will need for nursery:

- Water bottle with fresh water daily, please could you ensure that it is only WATER in their bottle and that the bottle is clearly named
- Lunch box, if they are staying for lunch. Please make sure these are clearly named
- Spare uniform, including underwear and socks- named and left on their peg in a carrier bag
- Appropriate clothing—coats on cold/wet days.

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the nursery has the same uniform as the rest of the school: grey school skirt/trousers, white polo shirt, grey school jumper, grey/white tights or socks and black school shoes (not trainers) Hair should be tied back with plain dark coloured bands only, coloured bows and fancy accessories are not school uniform.

Winter clothes: If you are sending your child in with hats, scarf and gloves, please ensure each individual item is named clearly and that you have shown your child how to put them on.

Toileting: We understand that children may have occasional toileting accidents from time to time, and other children may struggle with this for a while. Rest assured, we are here to help children with toileting, as much as they need it. We ask that ALL children, regardless of toileting ability, have a spare set of uniform including underpants in a clearly named carrier bag that stays on their peg every day. If you are aware that your child may struggle, please ensure that multiple pairs of underpants are packed.

Attendance: Please ensure that you telephone or email the school office at admin@whiteknights.wokingham.sch.uk if your child is going to be absent from nursery for any reason. We encourage all children to attend nursery as much as possible, in order to best prepare them for the following school year in reception.

Information you will need about events happening in the whole school and particularly for the Nursery are posted in the online weekly school newsletter.

Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards

Mrs Lewis

On behalf of the nursery team













